
From: Murphy, Tina
To: Rhonda Hawk
Cc: Murphy, Tina
Subject: DFCS Board appointment
Date: Thursday, March 10, 2022 10:58:23 AM
Attachments: image001.png

image002.png
image003.png
image004.png

Board appointment
The Walton County Department of Family and Children Services would like to request the
resignation of Nancy Curry from the Walton County DFCS Board effective 2/1/2022.
 
The Walton County Department of Family and Children Services would like to request the
appointment of Dena Huff, Executive Director, The Partnership for Families, Children and Youth -
Walton County to serve a 5-year term as Member of the Walton County DFCS Board of Directors.
 
Dena’s contact information is
Dena P. Huff, Exec. Director
P.O. Box 670 
Monroe, GA 30655
770-207-3175
dena.huff@walton.k12.ga.us 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  
Thanks so much Rhonda for your assistance.
Kindly
Tina Murphy
 
 

 

Tina Glass Murphy
Director, Walton County
GEORGIA DIVISION OF FAMILY & CHILDREN SERVICES
 

300 Georgia Avenue | Monroe, , GA 30655
 

O: 770-207-4006 | M: 706-621-0534
 

tina.murphy@dhs.ga.gov
dfcs.ga.gov
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